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TITLE: CONCERNING THE MANNER IN WHICH A MEMBER OF AN ADVISORY
COMMITTEE OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE AURARIA HIGHER
EDUCATION CENTER IS REPLACED.

Summary of Legislation

The Auraria Higher Education Center is a combined campus comprised of three institutions;
the University of Colorado at Denver, Metropolitan State College of Denver, and the Community 
College of Denver.  The campus is governed by the Auraria Board, which is composed of
representatives from each institution, and assisted by a student advisory committee and a faculty
advisory committee.  This bill provides an appointment process for filling vacancies on either of the
advisory committees.  The bill takes effect upon signature of the Governor, or upon becoming law
without his signature.

Assessment

The bill sets a process for replacing members of two specific advisory committees working
with the Auraria Board.  There are no changes in state expenditures or revenues as a result of the bill
and it is assessed as having no fiscal impact.
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